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OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL

HOOGHLY MOHSIN COLLEGE
COLLEGE ROAD, CHINSURAH, HOOGHLY-712101, WEST BENGAL
e-mail: hooghlymohsincollege@gmail.com; website: www.hooghlymohsincollege.ac.in

No. 125/ 2024 Date: 21.04.2025

NOTIFICATION

This is to inform all concerned that a seminar titled “The Periodic Table: Some Facts and
Facets” will be held on 26™ April 2025, from 12:00 noon onwards, at Room No. C8. The
seminar is being organized by the Department of Chemistry in collaboration with IQAC,
Hooghly Mohsin College.

All interested students and faculty members are cordially requested to attend and make the

seminar a success through their active participation.
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